I want to share with the campus the latest information from the General Assembly.  The House passed a revenue enhancement package this week that would restore about $75 million of the cuts that had been previously assigned to the UNC system in the first year of the biennium.  The net effect to UNC -- if the Appropriations bill passes in its current form – would be budget reductions in the first year of approximately 8.7 percent (not including some specific mandatory cuts in centers and institutes) instead of 11.2 percent.  Because state revenues are expected to be relatively poor for the entire biennium, additional cuts are anticipated in 2010.  

Since state revenue collections remain weak, I am working with Executive Council to continue the examination of administrative processes, roles and responsibilities to determine how we can lower costs without significantly reducing the services available on the campus.      

